Britto, John

From: Concord West <concordwestoldvillagedesig@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2015 7:34 PM

To: Racco, Sandra; Bevilacqua, Maurizio; Di Biase, Michael; Ferri, MpsioxRosati~Gina,.Abrams, Joffray:
Birch, Carol C CQ.,é

Subject: OPPOSED 7O OP.15.004 AND Z15.012 COMMUNRCA-HON

ow ph)-SepT_9 i

To all addressed above,

I have lived at 91 Rockview Gardens since 1998. We purchased our home because of th ALO-SiRCaL .
strongly opposed to this proposed rezoning as it will not add any value to our neighbourhoed. In fact 1t w111 only add
more traffic, more noise and more pollution.

I urge you to not support this rezoning.
Thank you.
Linda Giancola

Guido Giancola
Teresa Giancola
Linda Giancola

01 Rockview Gardens
Concord, Ontario
416-670-1715



